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GREATER VANCOUVER WEAVERS’ AND SPINNERS’ 

GUILD 

 

MEMBERSHIP FORM 

June 1, 2023 to May 31, 2024 
 

You can also use the online form at https://forms.gle/VBnvjSDfDBgNYeEk8 

 
Name  

 

Email 

 

Phone 

 

Communications 

Your email address will be used for GVWSG newsletters, bulletins, notices of meetings, and 

documents. If you would like a paper membership card, it will be mailed to you upon request. 

Mailing Address 
 

Street address  

 

City 

 

Province/State 

 

Postal code/Zip code 

 

Country 

 
GVWSG Website and Social Media 

If you would like to link your website, blogs, or social media accounts (Facebook, Instagram, Ravelry, Twitter, etc) 

to the guild’s website, list all relevant addresses below. 

https://forms.gle/VBnvjSDfDBgNYeEk8


Form revised 29 May 2023. 2 

 

 

The GVWSG complies with the Personal Information Protection Act. In addition, 

under the BC Societies Act the GVWSG must provide the names and emails for all 

guild members to any guild member upon request. This membership directory is to 

be used only for the purpose for which the information has been collected – 

allowing guild members to communicate with each other about guild activities. 

Contact information must not be used for other purposes, such as promoting sales 

or non-guild activities. 

 

Send your membership form and cheque for $50.00 payable to Greater Vancouver 

Weavers’ and Spinners’ Guild to 

 
GVWSG 

c/o treasurer 

268 Keefer Street, Suite #408 

Vancouver, BC V6A 1X5 
 

All payments must be made in Canadian dollars. 

Membership is not pro-rated. 

All records are kept up to date and meet the requirements of the Privacy 

Commissioner. 

 

Questions? Contact membership@gvwsg.com. 

mailto:membership@gvwsg.com

